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Chris is our newest edition to the
Djambana family.  

Hi I am Chris.  I am a Bundjalung
man born in Victoria, I am a father
of two and enjoy taking my kids
bush and exploring our country.
Spending time with my family is
important to me as well as bringing
up my kids knowing their culture. I
am excited and grateful to join
Nairm Marr Djambana and connect
with community and help
members engage in what Nairm
Marr Djambana has to offer.

MEET CHRIS ADMINISTRATIVE
OFFICER 7 May - lantern making workshop at 10.30

am 

7 May - Mother's Day special women's
group 12.00 am 

8 May- Bush Garden Group at 10.00am

Kirrup playtime every Thursday at
10.00am. 

Got Ya Back: men's group - Every Tuesday 
 at 5.00pm 

Women's group - 12, 19, 26 May  at 11.00 
 Art Project 

On-line cooking workshop 12 May at 5pm
to 6.30pm- join Chef Tim 

Men's Group- 14 May at 13.00- Didgeridoo
making workshop

Women's group- 14 May at 11.00- Healing
workshop

Women's group- 21 May- wattle seed
nutrition workshop

Got Ya Back: Youth men group - Every
Saturday at 1.00pm

Call us on 9783 1521 or register via
www.djambana.org.au

UPCOMING EVENTS  
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Last weekend our beloved member, Vicki
donated her art work to Samuel Johnson
(pictured), who runs a charity called Love
your Sister.  Vicki's art was auctioned off
and raised $250.  

Due to popular demand, last month we increased our on-line cooking classes.  This is a great activity the whole family can participate.  NMD also represented at the Womin Dhejka Festival at Balnaring Ngargee. 

VICKI 'S ART WORK 

26 May 2021- 10am to 2pm -Sorry Day
community lunch 

27 May 2021- 10.00am Reconciliation
week flag raising followed by Morning
tea 

28 May 2021- come and join us for our
reconciliation week light festival and
lantern parade.  

SAVE THE DATES  FOR THESE
EVENTS 

Did you know the ancient art of
weaving has been used as an
Indigenous method to create food
tools, baskets, fishing nets and skin
cloaks for warmth for centuries.  These
baskets were woven  by our 
talented women.  

CULTURAL CORNER 

WANT TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE
ART WORK THAT WILL APPEAR
ON THE LANTERNS?

Email or text Naaz to send your art
work for the lanterns by 4.00pm on
7 May 2021.

Due to popular demand, last month we increased our on-line cooking classes.  This is a great activity the whole family can participate.  NMD also represented at the Womin Dhejka Festival at Balnaring Ngargee. 


